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With Teguar’s

REFRESH
PROGRAM

	z MULTIPLE OPTIONS: The Teguar Refresh Program 
offers our valued customers an alternative to 
purchasing new units by providing options to add 
components to their existing devices.

z AFFORDABLE UPGRADES: When budgets constraints
arise, our Refresh Program allows you to enhance
your units with components such as increased RAM,
larger SSDs, upgraded WiFi, and more, without the
need to buy new units.

z CUSTOMIZABLE: Whether you prefer to refresh all
units at once or in convenient batches, our flexible
program accommodates your needs. Rest assured,
there’s no difference in pricing per unit as long
as you commit to the agreed-upon quantity and
pricing up front.

z QUOTABLE SERVICE: Reach out to your dedicated
sales representative today to kickstart the quoting
and approval process. Our team will guide you
through the seamless experience of upgrading
units through our Refresh Program.

z BULK DISCOUNTS AVAILABLE: Undertaking a larger
project? We’ve got you covered! Enjoy attractive
bulk discounts for substantial projects, making
the Teguar Refresh Program an even more cost-
effective solution.


